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YPI CHARTER SCHOOLS 
 
November 5, 2018 
 
TO:  YPI Charter Schools 
  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Yvette King-Berg 
  Executive Director 
 
 
SUBJECT: Recommendation to approve YPICS (BCCS, BCHS, MORCS, and 

LSC) final staff rosters and employee contracts for 2018-2019 school- 
year 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Board of Directors yearly approves final staff rosters for each school to ensure hiring 
and staff ratios are in line with proposed budget expenditures as personnel costs are 
typically the most significant ongoing expense. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Since the June 28, 2018 meeting of the Board of Directors, the schools have revised their 
staff rosters to ensure the ratio of students to teachers (class size) is consistent and that 
the needs of all students are met.  
 
All employees have executed employment agreements. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve the final YPICS staff rosters and 
employee agreements for the 2018-2019 school-year.  
 
 
Attachment: YPICS Staff Rosters and sample Employment agreement 
 


